
Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Good afternoon, 

Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Monday, November 6, 2023 4:36 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
Docket Correspondence - 20230000 

CORRESPONDENCE 
11/6/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 05978-2023 

Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates; Request for Public Meetings on Utility 
Rates; Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates; Request for Public Meetings on 
Utility Rates; Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates; Request for Public Meetings 
on Utility Rates; Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates; Request for Public 
Meetings on Utility Rates; Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates; Request for 
Public Meetings on Utility Rates; Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates; Request 
for Public Meetings on Utility Rates; Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates; 
Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates; Request for Public Meetings on Utility 
Rates; Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates; Request for Public Meetings on 
Utility Rates; Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates; Request for Public Meetings 
on Utility Rates 

Please place the attached emails in CORRESPONDENCE - Consumers & Representatives in docket 20230000. 

Thank you. 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com 
Monday, November 6, 2023 11 :07 AM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Mike La Rosa, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, Hi, I am a Florida resident. I am writing to express my concern regarding 
our utility rates and to request that the Public Service Commission holds public meetings in counties directly 
impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a critical role in deciding how much our utility companies can 
charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with electricity bills that are 13 % higher than the national average. The 
recent ruling by Florida's Supreme Court mandates that the PSC prove why an increase of our utility rates is in 
the public's best interest. In order to accurately represent the interests of the people, the PSC must first 
understand the challenges and experiences faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I request that the PSC 
organizes public meetings in all counties directly impacted by your decisions. Meeting us face-to-face will 
provide an opportunity for residents to share our experiences, concerns, and perspectives on utility rates. It is 
important that the PSC considers the views of all Floridians, particularly those who struggle with high energy 
costs. I firmly believe that the PSC should work diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair and just for all 
residents. Thank you for acting on this important issue, and I look forward to working together to achieve fair 
utility rates and accessible public meetings in our communities. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Elizabeth Hicks 
hicks.elizabeth98@gmail.com 
9412666873 2263 Southwest 3 7th A venue, , 321 Miami, FL 33145 Constituent 

Prepared by OneClickPolitics (an) at www.oneclickpolitics.com OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for 
supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies 
and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com 

Monday, November 6, 2023 11 :28 AM 

Office of Commissioner La Rosa 

Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Mike La Rosa, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, Hi, I am a Florida resident. I am writing to express my concern regarding 
our utility rates and to request that the Public Service Commission holds public meetings in counties directly 
impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a critical role in deciding how much our utility companies can 
charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with electricity bills that are 13 % higher than the national average. The 
recent ruling by Florida's Supreme Court mandates that the PSC prove why an increase of our utility rates is in 
the public's best interest. In order to accurately represent the interests of the people, the PSC must first 
understand the challenges and experiences faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I request that the PSC 
organizes public meetings in all counties directly impacted by your decisions. Meeting us face-to-face will 
provide an opportunity for residents to share our experiences, concerns, and perspectives on utility rates. It is 
important that the PSC considers the views of all Floridians, particularly those who struggle with high energy 
costs. I firmly believe that the PSC should work diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair and just for all 
residents. Thank you for acting on this important issue, and I look forward to working together to achieve fair 
utility rates and accessible public meetings in our communities. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Francoise Cham 
francham62@yahoo.com 
3052996904 2620 SW 123 Ct Miami, FL 33175 Constituent 

Prepared by OneClickPolitics (tm) at www.oneclickpolitics.com OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for 
supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies 
and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com 
Monday, November 6, 2023 9:12 AM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Mike La Rosa, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, Hi, I am a Florida resident. I am writing to express my concern regarding 
our utility rates and to request that the Public Service Commission holds public meetings in counties directly 
impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a critical role in deciding how much our utility companies can 
charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with electricity bills that are 13% higher than the national average. I 
have four small children and cannot continue to afford increased utility rates. The recent ruling by Florida's 
Supreme Court mandates that the PSC prove why an increase of our utility rates is in the public's best interest. 
In order to accurately represent the interests of the people, the PSC must first understand the challenges and 
experiences faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I request that the PSC organizes public meetings in all 
counties directly impacted by your decisions. Meeting us face-to-face will provide an opportunity for residents 
to share our experiences, concerns, and perspectives on utility rates. It is important that the PSC considers the 
views of all Floridians, particularly those who struggle with high energy costs. I firmly believe that the PSC 
should work diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair and just for all residents. Thank you for acting on this 
important issue, and I look forward to working together to achieve fair utility rates and accessible public 
meetings in our communities. 

Sincerely, 
Audriana Edwards 
acedwards300@gmail.com 
5617559844 8919 sw 220th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 Constituent 

Prepared by OneClickPolitics (tm) at www.oneclickpolitics.com OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for 
supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies 
and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com 
Monday, November 6, 2023 10:13 AM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Mike La Rosa, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, Hi, I am a Florida resident. I am writing to express my concern regarding 
our utility rates and to request that the Public Service Commission holds public meetings in counties directly 
impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a critical role in deciding how much our utility companies can 
charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with electricity bills that are 13 % higher than the national average. The 
recent ruling by Florida's Supreme Court mandates that the PSC prove why an increase of our utility rates is in 
the public's best interest. In order to accurately represent the interests of the people, the PSC must first 
understand the challenges and experiences faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I request that the PSC 
organizes public meetings in all counties directly impacted by your decisions. Meeting us face-to-face will 
provide an opportunity for residents to share our experiences, concerns, and perspectives on utility rates. It is 
important that the PSC considers the views of all Floridians, particularly those who struggle with high energy 
costs. I firmly believe that the PSC should work diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair and just for all 
residents. Thank you for acting on this important issue, and I look forward to working together to achieve fair 
utility rates and accessible public meetings in our communities. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Alecia Samuel 
asamuel@miamigov.com 
3054165440 42 nw 26 street miami, FL 33127 Constituent 

Prepared by OneClickPolitics (tin} at www.oneclickpolitics.com OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for 
supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more infonnation regarding our policies 
and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com 
Monday, November 6, 2023 10:14 AM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Mike La Rosa, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, Hi, I am a Florida resident. I am writing to express my concern regarding 
our utility rates and to request that the Public Service Commission holds public meetings in counties directly 
impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a critical role in deciding how much our utility companies can 
charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with electricity bills that are 13% higher than the national average. The 
recent ruling by Florida's Supreme Court mandates that the PSC prove why an increase of our utility rates is in 
the public's best interest. In order to accurately represent the interests of the people, the PSC must first 
understand the challenges and experiences faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I request that the PSC 
organizes public meetings in all counties directly impacted by your decisions. Meeting us face-to-face will 
provide an opportunity for residents to share our experiences, concerns, and perspectives on utility rates. It is 
important that the PSC considers the views of all Floridians, particularly those who struggle with high energy 
costs. I firmly believe that the PSC should work diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair and just for all 
residents. Thank you for acting on this important issue, and I look forward to working together to achieve fair 
utility rates and accessible public meetings in our communities. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Betsy Skipp 
miaresults@yahoo.com 
3054952755 5100 Pine Drive Miami, FL 33143 Constituent 

Prepared by OneClickPolitics (tm) at www.oneclickpolitics.com OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for 
supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies 
and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com 
Monday, November 6, 2023 10:16 AM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Mike La Rosa, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, Hi, I am a Florida resident. I am writing to express my concern regarding 
our utility rates and to request that the Public Service Commission holds public meetings in counties directly 
impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a critical role in deciding how much our utility companies can 
charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with electricity bills that are 13 % higher than the national average. The 
recent ruling by Florida's Supreme Court mandates that the PSC prove why an increase of our utility rates is in 
the public's best interest. In order to accurately represent the interests of the people, the PSC must first 
understand the challenges and experiences faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I request that the PSC 
organizes public meetings in all counties directly impacted by your decisions. Meeting us face-to-face will 
provide an opportunity for residents to share our experiences, concerns, and perspectives on utility rates. It is 
important that the PSC considers the views of all Floridians, particularly those who struggle with high energy 
costs. I firmly believe that the PSC should work diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair and just for all 
residents. Thank you for acting on this important issue, and I look forward to working together to achieve fair 
utility rates and accessible public meetings in our communities. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Julie Angulo 
jcangulo@aol.com 
3055637110 9969 SW 118th Ct. Miami, FL 33186 Constituent 

Prepared by OneClickPolitics (tm) at www.oneclickpolitics.com OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for 
supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies 
and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com 
Monday, November 6, 2023 10:18 AM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Mike La Rosa, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, Hi, I am a Florida resident. I am writing to express my concern regarding 
our utility rates and to request that the Public Service Commission holds public meetings in counties directly 
impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a critical role in deciding how much our utility companies can 
charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with electricity bills that are 13% higher than the national average. The 
recent ruling by Florida's Supreme Court mandates that the PSC prove why an increase of our utility rates is in 
the public's best interest. In order to accurately represent the interests of the people, the PSC must first 
understand the challenges and experiences faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I request that the PSC 
organizes public meetings in all counties directly impacted by your decisions. Meeting us face-to-face will 
provide an opportunity for residents to share our experiences, concerns, and perspectives on utility rates. It is 
important that the PSC considers the views of all Floridians, particularly those who struggle with high energy 
costs. I firmly believe that the PSC should work diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair and just for all 
residents. Thank you for acting on this important issue, and I look forward to working together to achieve fair 
utility rates and accessible public meetings in our communities. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Katherine Marin 
kathymarin@ufl.edu 
13056790223 18710 SW 288 St. Homestead, FL 33030 Constituent 

Prepared by OneClickPolitics (tm) at www.oneclickpolitics.com OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for 
supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more infonnation regarding our policies 
and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com 
Monday, November 6, 2023 10:18 AM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Mike La Rosa, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, Hi, I am a Florida resident. I am writing to express my concern regarding 
our utility rates and to request that the Public Service Commission holds public meetings in counties directly 
impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a critical role in deciding how much our utility companies can 
charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with electricity bills that are 13 % higher than the national average. The 
recent ruling by Florida's Supreme Court mandates that the PSC prove why an increase of our utility rates is in 
the public's best interest. In order to accurately represent the interests of the people, the PSC must first 
understand the challenges and experiences faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I request that the PSC 
organizes public meetings in all counties directly impacted by your decisions. Meeting us face-to-face will 
provide an opportunity for residents to share our experiences, concerns, and perspectives on utility rates. It is 
important that the PSC considers the views of all Floridians, particularly those who struggle with high energy 
costs. I firmly believe that the PSC should work diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair and just for all 
residents. Thank you for acting on this important issue, and I look forward to working together to achieve fair 
utility rates and accessible public meetings in our communities. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. adriana de la fuente 
adelafuente268@gmail.com 
7862099602 3220 Hollywood Boulevard Hollywood, FL 33021 Constituent 

Prepared by OneClickPolitics (tm) at www.oneclickpolitics.com OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for 
supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies 
and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com 
Monday, November 6, 2023 10:19 AM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Mike La Rosa, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, Hi, I am a Florida resident. I am writing to express my concern regarding 
our utility rates and to request that the Public Service Commission holds public meetings in counties directly 
impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a critical role in deciding how much our utility companies can 
charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with electricity bills that are 13 % higher than the national average. The 
recent ruling by Florida's Supreme Court mandates that the PSC prove why an increase of our utility rates is in 
the public's best interest. In order to accurately represent the interests of the people, the PSC must first 
understand the challenges and experiences faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I request that the PSC 
organizes public meetings in all counties directly impacted by your decisions. Meeting us face-to-face will 
provide an opportunity for residents to share our experiences, concerns, and perspectives on utility rates. It is 
important that the PSC considers the views of all Floridians, particularly those who struggle with high energy 
costs. I firmly believe that the PSC should work diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair and just for all 
residents. Thank you for acting on this important issue, and I look forward to working together to achieve fair 
utility rates and accessible public meetings in our communities. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Luz Agudelo 
luzagudelo 1 O@gmail.com 
7864878049 8323 Lake Dr Doral, FL 33166 Constituent 

Prepared by OneClickPolitics (tin) at www.oneclickpolitics.com OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for 
supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies 
and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com 
Monday, November 6, 2023 10:23 AM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Mike La Rosa, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, Hi, I am a Florida resident. I am writing to express my concern regarding 
our utility rates and to request that the Public Service Commission holds public meetings in counties directly 
impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a critical role in deciding how much our utility companies can 
charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with electricity bills that are 13 % higher than the national average. The 
recent ruling by Florida's Supreme Court mandates that the PSC prove why an increase of our utility rates is in 
the public's best interest. In order to accurately represent the interests of the people, the PSC must first 
understand the challenges and experiences faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I request that the PSC 
organizes public meetings in all counties directly impacted by your decisions. Meeting us face-to-face will 
provide an opportunity for residents to share our experiences, concerns, and perspectives on utility rates. It is 
important that the PSC considers the views of all Floridians, particularly those who struggle with high energy 
costs. I firmly believe that the PSC should work diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair and just for all 
residents. Thank you for acting on this important issue, and I look forward to working together to achieve fair 
utility rates and accessible public meetings in our communities. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Rekiya Overstreet 
iyafoundation 18@gmail.com 
3052192880 828 81st Street Miami Beach, FL 33141 Constituent 

Prepared by OneClickPolitics (tm) at www.oneclickpolitics.com OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for 
supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies 
and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com 
Monday, November 6, 2023 10:24 AM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Mike La Rosa, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, Hi, I am a Florida resident. I am writing to express my concern regarding 
our utility rates and to request that the Public Service Commission holds public meetings in counties directly 
impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a critical role in deciding how much our utility companies can 
charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with electricity bills that are 13 % higher than the national average. The 
recent ruling by Florida's Supreme Court mandates that the PSC prove why an increase of our utility rates is in 
the public's best interest. In order to accurately represent the interests of the people, the PSC must first 
understand the challenges and experiences faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I request that the PSC 
organizes public meetings in all counties directly impacted by your decisions. Meeting us face-to-face will 
provide an opportunity for residents to share our experiences, concerns, and perspectives on utility rates. It is 
important that the PSC considers the views of all Floridians, particularly those who struggle with high energy 
costs. I firmly believe that the PSC should work diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair and just for all 
residents. Thank you for acting on this important issue, and I look forward to working together to achieve fair 
utility rates and accessible public meetings in our communities. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Kerland Jacques 
kayj acks.kay@gmail.com 
13056006328 1700 Northeast 133rd Street North Miami, FL 33181 Constituent 

Prepared by OneClickPolitics (tm) at www.oneclickpolitics.com OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for 
supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies 
and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com 
Monday, November 6, 2023 10:30 AM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Mike La Rosa, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, Hi, I am a Florida resident. I am writing to express my concern regarding 
our utility rates and to request that the Public Service Commission holds public meetings in counties directly 
impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a critical role in deciding how much our utility companies can 
charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with electricity bills that are 13 % higher than the national average. The 
recent ruling by Florida's Supreme Court mandates that the PSC prove why an increase of our utility rates is in 
the public's best interest. In order to accurately represent the interests of the people, the PSC must first 
understand the challenges and experiences faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I request that the PSC 
organizes public meetings in all counties directly impacted by your decisions. Meeting us face-to-face will 
provide an opportunity for residents to share our experiences, concerns, and perspectives on utility rates. It is 
important that the PSC considers the views of all Floridians, particularly those who struggle with high energy 
costs. I firmly believe that the PSC should work diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair and just for all 
residents. Thank you for acting on this important issue, and I look forward to working together to achieve fair 
utility rates and accessible public meetings in our communities. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Darihan Cruz 
darihancruz 15@gmail.com 
7866087435 1465 NE 123 St, Apt 507 North miami, FL 33161 Constituent 

Prepared by OneClickPolitics (tm) at www.oneclickpolitics.com OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for 
supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies 
and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com 
Monday, November 6, 2023 10:36 AM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Mike La Rosa, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, Hi, I am a Florida resident. I am writing to express my concern regarding 
our utility rates and to request that the Public Service Commission holds public meetings in counties directly 
impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a critical role in deciding how much our utility companies can 
charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with electricity bills that are 13% higher than the national average. The 
recent ruling by Florida's Supreme Court mandates that the PSC prove why an increase of our utility rates is in 
the public's best interest. In order to accurately represent the interests of the people, the PSC must first 
understand the challenges and experiences faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I request that the PSC 
organizes public meetings in all counties directly impacted by your decisions. Meeting us face-to-face will 
provide an opportunity for residents to share our experiences, concerns, and perspectives on utility rates. It is 
important that the PSC considers the views of all Floridians, particularly those who struggle with high energy 
costs. I firmly believe that the PSC should work diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair and just for all 
residents. Thank you for acting on this important issue, and I look forward to working together to achieve fair 
utility rates and accessible public meetings in our communities. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. David Sinclair 
dsinclair4 7@gmail.com 
18135643743 8434 Pebble Circle, Tampa, Fl Tampa, Florida, FL 33615 Constituent 

Prepared by OneClickPolitics (tm) at www.oneclickpolitics.com OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for 
supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies 
and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com 
Monday, November 6, 2023 10:37 AM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Mike La Rosa, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, Hi, I am a Florida resident. I am writing to express my concern regarding 
our utility rates and to request that the Public Service Commission holds public meetings in counties directly 
impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a critical role in deciding how much our utility companies can 
charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with electricity bills that are 13 % higher than the national average. The 
recent ruling by Florida's Supreme Court mandates that the PSC prove why an increase of our utility rates is in 
the public's best interest. In order to accurately represent the interests of the people, the PSC must first 
understand the challenges and experiences faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I request that the PSC 
organizes public meetings in all counties directly impacted by your decisions. Meeting us face-to-face will 
provide an opportunity for residents to share our experiences, concerns, and perspectives on utility rates. It is 
important that the PSC considers the views of all Floridians, particularly those who struggle with high energy 
costs. I firmly believe that the PSC should work diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair and just for all 
residents. Thank you for acting on this important issue, and I look forward to working together to achieve fair 
utility rates and accessible public meetings in our communities. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. CARRIE J Roach 
chrismconversations@gmail.com 
9548493741 720 S WIND CIRCLE Sunrise, FL 33326 Constituent 

Prepared by OneClickPolitics (tm) at www.oneclickpolitics.com OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for 
supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies 
and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com 

Monday, November 6, 2023 10:40 AM 

Office of Commissioner La Rosa 

Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Mike La Rosa, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, Hi, I am a Florida resident. I am writing to express my concern regarding 
our utility rates and to request that the Public Service Commission holds public meetings in counties directly 
impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a critical role in deciding how much our utility companies can 
charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with electricity bills that are 13 % higher than the national average. The 
recent ruling by Florida's Supreme Court mandates that the PSC prove why an increase of our utility rates is in 
the public's best interest. In order to accurately represent the interests of the people, the PSC must first 
understand the challenges and experiences faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I request that the PSC 
organizes public meetings in all counties directly impacted by your decisions. Meeting us face-to-face will 
provide an opportunity for residents to share our experiences, concerns, and perspectives on utility rates. It is 
important that the PSC considers the views of all Floridians, particularly those who struggle with high energy 
costs. I firmly believe that the PSC should work diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair and just for all 
residents. Thank you for acting on this important issue, and I look forward to working together to achieve fair 
utility rates and accessible public meetings in our communities. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Alex Van Mecl 
alexvanmecl@gmail.com 
3235473631 806 Jann Avenue Opa-locka, FL 33054 Constituent 

Prepared by OneClickPolitics (tm) at www.oneclickpolitics.com OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for 
supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies 
and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com 
Monday; November 6, 2023 10:40 AM 

Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Mike La Rosa, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, Hi, I am a Florida resident. I am writing to express my concern regarding 
our utility rates and to request that the Public Service Commission holds public meetings in counties directly 
impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a critical role in deciding how much our utility companies can 
charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with electricity bills that are 13% higher than the national average. The 
recent ruling by Florida's Supreme Court mandates that the PSC prove why an increase of our utility rates is in 
the public's best interest. In order to accurately represent the interests of the people, the PSC must first 
understand the challenges and experiences faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I request that the PSC 
organizes public meetings in all counties directly impacted by your decisions. Meeting us face-to-face will 
provide an opportunity for residents to share our experiences, concerns, and perspectives on utility rates. It is 
important that the PSC considers the views of all Floridians, particularly those who struggle with high energy 
costs. I firmly believe that the PSC should work diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair and just for all 
residents. Thank you for acting on this important issue, and I look forward to working together to achieve fair 
utility rates and accessible public meetings in our communities. 

Sincerely, 
MariaMuia 
vickymuia@hotmail.com 
7867153645 117 sw 10 street Miami, FL 33130-3583 Constituent 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com 

Monday, November 6, 2023 10:45 AM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Mike La Rosa, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, Hi, I am a Florida resident. I am writing to express my concern regarding 
our utility rates and to request that the Public Service Commission holds public meetings in counties directly 
impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a critical role in deciding how much our utility companies can 
charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with electricity bills that are 13 % higher than the national average. The 
recent ruling by Florida's Supreme Court mandates that the PSC prove why an increase of our utility rates is in 
the public's best interest. In order to accurately represent the interests of the people, the PSC must first 
understand the challenges and experiences faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I request that the PSC 
organizes public meetings in all counties directly impacted by your decisions. Meeting us face-to-face will 
provide an opportunity for residents to share our experiences, concerns, and perspectives on utility rates. It is 
important that the PSC considers the views of all Floridians, particularly those who struggle with high energy 
costs. I firmly believe that the PSC should work diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair and just for all 
residents. Thank you for acting on this important issue, and I look forward to working together to achieve fair 
utility rates and accessible public meetings in our communities. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Joyce Nelson 
grovites@mac.com 
3052705674 2535 INAGUA AV COCONUT GROVE, FL 33133 Constituent 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com 
Monday, November 6, 2023 10:50 AM 

Office of Commissioner La Rosa 

Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Mike La Rosa, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, Hi, I am a Florida resident. I am writing to express my concern regarding 

our utility rates and to request that the Public Service Commission holds public meetings in counties directly 
impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a critical role in deciding how much our utility companies can 
charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with electricity bills that are 13 % higher than the national average. The 

recent ruling by Florida's Supreme Court mandates that the PSC prove why an increase of our utility rates is in 
the public's best interest. In order to accurately represent the interests of the people, the PSC must first 
understand the challenges and experiences faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I request that the PSC 
organizes public meetings in all counties directly impacted by your decisions. Meeting us face-to-face will 
provide an opportunity for residents to share our experiences, concerns, and perspectives on utility rates. It is 
important that the PSC considers the views of all Floridians, particularly those who struggle with high energy 
costs. I firmly believe that the PSC should work diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair and just for all 
residents. Thank you for acting on this important issue, and I look forward to working together to achieve fair 
utility rates and accessible public meetings in our communities. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. jaryn missick 
jnnissick90@gmail.com 
7863461942 5200 nw 31st ave fort lauderdale, FL 33309 Constituent 
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supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies 
and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com 
Monday, November 6, 2023 10:52 AM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Mike La Rosa, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, Hi, I am a Florida resident. I am writing to express my concern regarding 
our utility rates and to request that the Public Service Commission holds public meetings in counties directly 
impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a critical role in deciding how much our utility companies can 
charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with electricity bills that are 13 % higher than the national average. The 
recent ruling by Florida's Supreme Court mandates that the PSC prove why an increase of our utility rates is in 
the public's best interest. In order to accurately represent the interests of the people, the PSC must first 
understand the challenges and experiences faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I request that the PSC 
organizes public meetings in all counties directly impacted by your decisions. Meeting us face-to-face will 
provide an opportunity for residents to share our experiences, concerns, and perspectives on utility rates. It is 
important that the PSC considers the views of all Floridians, particularly those who struggle with high energy 
costs. I firmly believe that the PSC should work diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair and just for all 
residents. Thank you for acting on this important issue, and I look forward to working together to achieve fair 
utility rates and accessible public meetings in our communities. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Marie L Napoleon 
derchann@gmail.com 
9547018081 7551 Grandview blvd Miramar, FL 33023 Constituent 
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